
Policy for Replacing Mailboxes in the Towns Right of Way 
 

The Town of Georgia does not replace mail boxes, or anything else that is placed in the 
Town Right of Way, and subsequently damaged or destroyed.  Anything placed in the 
Town Right-of-Way requires a permit.  We consider allowing mailboxes to be placed in 
the municipal right-of-way a privilege and at the homeowners’ risk. 


